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I oppose SB 210 - Oregon has been using mail-in voting for 25+ years. It is a safe, 

secure method that allows Oregonians to take part in free, fair elections with no 

evidence of widespread fraud.  

 

If SB 210 were to pass, this would mean Oregon spending money & time on creating 

new systems rather than utilizing the safe, secure, easy system we already have in 

place.  

 

Let's do the common sense thing - keep our mail-in voting safe, simple, and not 

spend unnecessary time & money on something new when what we have works.  


